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MINUTES of the CITY OF MILO COUNCIL MEETING 
CITY HALL, 100 MAIN ST, MILO, IOWA - MONDAY, MARCH 16, 2020  

 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic crisis within the State of Iowa; and at the State of Iowa Department of 

Public Health’s guideline of no meetings with more than 10 people; and to adhere to social distancing in an 
effort to combat the COVID-19 virus; Mayor Hall has cancelled the March 16, 2020 Milo City Council Meeting 
and the April 6, 2020 Milo City Council Meeting. Mayor Hall further states that future meetings will be done 
electronically and/or by phone adhering to the current guidelines of the State of Iowa and the Iowa League of 
Cities regarding the Open Meetings Law. 

 
By Order of Mayor Hall and Proclamation of Disaster Emergency 
 
Attest:         Attest:     Date:    
    Diane Hall, Mayor  Misti Kosman, City Clerk 
 


